
 
 

 

 
Date-3rd t April, 2021 
Circular-DPSD/Academic/2021/01 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings from DPS Dibrugarh. 
I am delighted to welcome your ward to the academic year 2021-22. We are looking forward to a fruitful year ahead and 
this is possible only with your partnership.  
We are happy to inform you that we have achieved significant success in the last two years. Our students performed 
incredibly well , bagging high International and Zonal ranks in SOF exams and winning  top prizes in  national and city 
level competitions.  We have also grown manifold in terms of number of students.  
We have introduced many new additions in the pedagogy and co-curricular activities to ensure high quality and 
international level of education. 
As notified   earlier, we will begin the session on Monday, 5th April, 2021 in offline mode.  
 

Kindly go through the following points  carefully for the smooth functioning of the school. 

1. School timing will be from 8: 30 a.m. to 2: 30 p.m. 

2. Covid-19 Protocol will be maintained. 

3. The School has made enough provisions for thermal scanners, sanitizers and hand washing facilities. The 

school premises are thoroughly sanitized twice a day. 

4. Use of face cover/ masks is mandatory for every student. 

5. Any student suffering from fever, cold, cough or any symptom of Covid-19, must refrain from coming to 

school. Those found with such symptoms will be isolated immediately in the infirmary and sent back 

home. 

6. Students must carry their own water bottles, fruits for fruit break and healthy food for lunch break.  Please 

DO NOT give junk food to school. They must also carry hand towels and a small bottle of hand sanitizer to 

school along with books and notebooks as per time table which has been provided in Whatsapp groups. No 

student will be allowed to share any article belonging to other students.  

7. Please see that your ward comes to school in proper school uniform. Hair should be properly trimmed for 

boys and girls must tie their hair with black hair band, if they have shoulder length or longer hair. 

8. House dress must be worn on Wednesdays and Saturdays only.  

9. Mobile phones and other gadgets are strictly prohibited in school for students. 

10. Please send the School day book every day. Kindly help your ward in noting down the Time table in the same.  

11.  Please feel free to contact your ward’s class teacher or the office staff for any query.  

Looking  forward to a fruitful year ahead. 
Warm  Regards. 
Probhati Biswas 
Principal. 


